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HAPPY HEALTHY HIGH ACHIEVERS

Welcome

Welcome to the start of a new academic year at Lowbrook Academy. We are delighted to have seen all the children 

settle in so well into their new classrooms and with their new teachers. As most of you are aware, building works 

took place over the summer to convert our library and ICT Suite into a new learning space. It looks fabulous and 

year 4BH are enjoying learning in this new area! We will update you in due course about the further building work 

scheduled to take place this academic year.

Dates for Term 1

Mon 12th Sept – LPA Meeting

W/C 12th Sept – Meet The Teacher Week

W/C 12th Sept – After School Activities start

W/C 19th Sept – Chelsea FC After School Club starts

20th Sept – 1B “Walk Around Cox Green”

22nd Sept – 1M “Walk Around Cox Green”

26th Sept – M’Head Advertiser “My 1st Class” photo

28th Sept – Individual School photos

Fri 21st Oct - Term Ends

Meet the Teacher

We are looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at our Meet 

The Teacher sessions next week. Children of parents/carers attending the 

meetings will be supervised by a member of staff in the hall and can be 

collected after the sessions. Below is a schedule of when the sessions will 

be taking place.

Monday 12th September – EY1I & 6G

Tuesday 13th September – 1M & 5M

Wednesday 14th September – EY1W, 1B & 4BH

Thursday 15th September – 3G & 3M

Friday 16th September - 2B & 2W

Lowbrook Parents Association

The first LPA Meeting will be held on Monday 12th September at The 

Thatched Cottage Pub on Cannon Lane at 7.30pm. Everyone 

welcome. Should you have any questions regarding the LPA please 

contact Claire Pullen on jenkellpa@gmail.com.

Reading

As you know, reading remains a school priority and we aim to encourage our pupils to develop a love of reading and a passion 

for books. With this in mind, we would like to let you know about two exciting events happening in the local community. 

Sunday 11th September - Once Upon a Bus Storytellers Fair at the Weirbank, Monkey Lane, Bray, SL6 2EE

We’re delighted to advise that Lowbrook parents/carers have been offered a discount to attend. Visit www.onceuponabus.com 

to book and enter the access code OUAB. This will reduce the cost of each ticket from £17 to £10. There is a flyer about the 

event attached to this newsletter.

Saturday 1st October - Windsor Fringe Festival: Jacqueline Wilson Author Visit, Windsor Boys School

Award winning author and former Children’s Laurette, Jacqueline Wilson will be visiting Windsor Boys School on Saturday 1st

October at 3.30pm as part of the Windsor Fringe Festival. Call Windsor Fringe Box Office 01753 743940 to book. For more 

information, please see event flyer attached to this newsletter. 

Head lice

There has been a case of head lice identified at 

school and we wanted to make sure you are kept 

informed. Whilst lice are nothing more than a 

nuisance, it is important that children are checked 

on a weekly basis to ensure that any head lice can 

be dealt with quickly and before they are allowed to 

spread.

End of the School Day

We are delighted to see all the parents/carers 

and children enjoying the sunshine, school 

grounds and play equipment after school. 

Please be mindful that school clubs will be 

commencing next week.  These require 

children and staff to make use of our outdoor 

areas and we therefore kindly request, from 

next week onwards, that parents/carers and 

children leave the school grounds promptly 

once school finishes. 
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Special Mentions

EY1I – Miss Iasi

The whole class for settling into Lowbrook so beautifully.

EY1W – Mrs West

The whole class for settling into Lowbrook so beautifully.

1B – Miss Bourne

Matilda and Charlotte – For bravely reading out their class rules in assembly. They spoke really clearly and 

confidently.

1M – Mr Moore

Grace - For excellent effort in literacy when writing sentences, based on the book “Knuffle Bunny.”

Kellen – For following our set class rules (especially listening) and setting an excellent example!

2B - Mr Bhadye

William – For producing excellent maths in class.

Sophie – For fantastic writing in our literacy lessons.

2W – Miss Wetherell

Tharun – For following all instructions without any fuss, showing great listening skills and producing some super 

work.

Daniel – For starting his work without a fuss, always offering to help, the first to be sat beautifully and always 

asking if unsure.

3G – Mrs Garland

Lucy – For making an excellent start to Year 3 by concentrating and following instructions beautifully.

Sophie H – For making an excellent start to her school career at Lowbrook.

3M – Miss Mill

Rykie – For a sensational start to the new year, particularly in writing and trying his best.

Niamh – For an excellent start to Year 3. Always listening and ready to learn.

5M – Mr Morgan

Ishani – For an excellent and very impressive start to Year 5. She is always polite and hard working.

Daniule H – Always works hard, gets involved in everything and is impeccably behaved.

6G – Mrs Gallop

Rajan – For being very polite and personable.

Gemma – For writing excellent entries in her reading log.

Jo Milligan & Tayfun – For being good Year 6 role models.






